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During the four quarters of monitoring, oil was reported in two of the three wells during
the first quarter of sampling; the reported levels of oil were 0.3 mg/l, barely above the
detection limit of 0.2 mg/l. No other hazardous constituents have been detected in any of
the wells during any of the sampling events. We believe that the three quarters of no
detection following a detection barely above the detection limit is sufficient to establish
non-degradation of groundwater in the vicinity of the wells.

We believe that this letter responds to questions raised in your 30 December 1991 letter,
and we look forward to receiving a copy of your letter to the RWQCB recommending site

closure. Please contact me if you have any additional questions about the information
presented herein.

Sincerely yours,

GEOMATRIX CONSULTANTS, INC.

Sally € Gove

Sally E. Goodin, R.G.
Senior Hydrogeologist

Attachments

cc: Curtis Carr
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